



www.pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk

Please check out our class pages on the school website for Heron, Kestrel and Buzzard













TERM 1 - 3rd September 2021

Dear All.

Welcome to the start of our new academic year!

I cannot tell you how pleased I am to be able to everyone back and a special mention to our new reception children (and families) as well as children who have joined us in other year groups — our family is growing; which is excellent!

It is wonderful that we can resume our Reading Café's this term; after school clubs and (fingers crossed) we will be able to have face to face learning review meetings later this term.

We are continuing with the gate closing at 8:45. If you can get your child to school by then it really does provide an important and useful time for your child to settle into school, enhance their learning prior to when the register is taken promptly at 9am for our lessons to begin.

As ever, if there is anything you need us from please call us on 01278 684151 or drop us a line at info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk

Thank you for your continued support.

Emma Barker

CONTACT DETAILS

If your living arrangements have changed over the summer holidays, or you have updated your mobile number over the summer holidays then please inform a member of the office staff so we can ensure we have up to date contact details for you.

READING CAFE

We are pleased to announce that we are bringing back our Reading Café. Family members will be invited to come into school on selected mornings and read with your child / children. This is a great opportunity for you to share learning experiences in school with your child and promote a love of books. Further details will be sent out next week.

FREE SCHOOL MEALS

We all know that circumstances can change, especially in the last few months – if you would like to check if you are eligible for your child to receive free school meals, please go to: https://www.somerset.gov.uk/educationand-families/free-school-meals/

In addition to your child receiving free school meals, the school also receive additional funding to help support your child in school.

ROAD SAFETY

We are aware that parking is difficult at the moment however please **do not** use the entrance to the school as a place to turn your car. The entrance is for pedestrians only and priority must be given to the maintaining the safety of all children, families and staff.

CLUBS

Next week you shall receive details on our afterschool clubs for this term. If you are interested in enrolling your child then please ensure applications and money are received as quickly as possible to avoid disappointment. We have a massive amount of interest in our Explorers club last year and we hope to see more pupils join in the fun.

MORRISONS GARDENING CLUB

We are pleased to announce that we are joining the Morrisons 'it's good to grow' collections scheme. Just sign up on the app or on their website and for every £10 you

spend in store, the school receives 1 token to collect which we can then use to buy gardening equipment for our school.



2021- 22 TERM DATES

- Term 1: Thursday 2nd September 2021 to Thursday 14th October 2021 (Wednesday 1st September & Friday 15th October are INSET days)
- Term 2: Monday 1st November 2021 to Friday 17th December 2021
- Term 3: Tuesday 4th January 2022 to Friday 18th February 2022
- Term 4: Monday 28th February 2022 to Friday 8th April 2022
- Term 5: Monday 25th April 2022 to Friday 27th May 2022
- Term 6: Monday 6th June 2022 to Wednesday 20th July 2022 (Thursday 21st & Friday 22nd July are INSET days)

WELCOME TO PAWLETT - CLASS OF 2021

